Connecticut Chapter

of the

Academy of Certified Hazardous Materials Managers

Minutes of the Board of Directors Meeting
January 18, 2008
8:00 AM– 9:45 AM
Directors Participating:  Gene Metti,  Whyndam Abrams, Stuart Manley, Nick Zackeo, Elsa Payne
1.  Approval of December 7, 2007 BOD Meeting Minutes:   Minutes were approved.
2.  2008 Operating Plan and Annual Chapter Report:  Gene Metti will work on completing these documents.  The Operating Plan is to include planned General Membership and Board of Directors meetings, newsletters, leadership workshop, and Regional Conference calls (to be divided among Officers).   The Chapter Report will note that Officers election is pending.  IRS Not-for-Profit tax report will have to be filed by the Treasurer, and Incorporation annual filing by Secretary.

3.  Elections for 2008 Officers:  The nominating sub-committee is contacting two members regarding their interest in the Vice-President position, and Stuart Manley indicated he will also be interested in running for the Treasurer position.  Planned date for ballot distribution is February 1, 2008, with election to be finalized and announced at next General Membership meeting to be held in late February/early March.
4.  Locations and Topics for 2008 General Meetings:  First General Membership meeting potential topics were discussed.  Topics proposed were Expert Witness Testimony, the Property Transfer Amendments, and Department of Homeland Security Anti-Terrorism Standard.  The Lisbon incinerator and the Norwalk Maritime Center were discussed as possible locations of subsequent meetings.

5.  National Meeting Presentation Status:  Abstract submitted by Whyndam Abrams, with co-presenter Gene Metti.  Nick Zackeo is listed as additional speaker.   Notification of acceptance should be sent by March 3, 2008.

Other Items:  Hosting a booth at a conference, or performing community outreach, perhaps in partnership with an agency or private company was discussed.  A sub-committee for reviewing and updating the by-laws was also discussed.
The meeting was adjourned at 9:45 AM.
-Respectfully Submitted by Whyndam Abrams, Secretary

